2024 FALL BRANCH PICKUP

DEAR RESIDENT/HOMEOWNER:

The City of Belvidere has scheduled a city-wide branch pickup beginning the week of September 16th.
The City will be divided into four sections with Public Works crews picking up branches according to the
schedule shown on the map below. In order to provide the most efficient service and least inconvenience

to you, please follow the guidelines below:

DO: - Please have all branches placed on the terrace (area between sidewalk and
street) by 7:00 AM Monday on the date shown for your section. We will only
make one pass down each street for branch pickup.

- If you have multiple branches, place the butt ends together and lay the
branches parallel to the street.

DON’'T - Leave branches larger than 10" in diameter or branch piles larger than 4 feet
high by 4 feet wide by 24 feet long.

- Leave root balls.

- Leave branches less than 24" long or any branches with wire, plastic or nails
attached.
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